
  

Narva New Zealand Limited are recalling Projecta lntelli-Start Jumpstarter models IS900E 

and IS1200E 
 

Problem  

The product's battery component may overheat after  

jumpstarting a vehicle and could catch fire. 

  

Details 

 The front of affected units states either 12V 900A or 12V 1200A.  

 

The underside of the affected units states the Part Number (P/No.) as: 

- IS900E or  

- IS1200E. 

What to do 

Stop using the jump starter and contact your place of purchase or Narva New Zealand Limited 
(NNZL) for a full refund. 

Contact 

Narva New Zealand Limited 
 
mailto:info@narva.co.nz 
 
tel:0800 336 688 
 
 
 

Fire Related 

Product Recall Notice 

Projecta lntelli-Start Jumpstarter models IS900E 
and IS1200E 
 

Date issued:  29 June 2017 

This notification has been compiled using information from external sources for the promotion of fire safety. Although care has 
been taken in preparing the information published, the New Zealand Fire Service does not guarantee the accuracy of it. The Fire 
Service is not responsible for any errors or omissions and accepts no liability whatsoever for any loss or damage howsoever 
arising. 
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